
02/03/2021Date: 

Dear Balaji Chalamalasetty,

Thank you very much for your contribution of $1,400.00 towards APTA

services/events received on 2/14/2020. No goods or services were provided in exchange

for your contribution, or the Fair Market Value (FMV) of any benefits received and tax 

deductible amount of the donation.

We thank you for your kind donation and look forward to your continued support 

in the future as well.

Yours Sincerely, 

(Anil Kumar Veerisetty) 

Treasurer APTA
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